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Anthony Bessette

From: Bill Fritz
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 11:19 AM
To: Gabe Elias; Anthony Bessette
Subject: RE: P25: Peters Mountain - exempt colocation?

A special use permit is not needed because the change does not constitute a substantial change (See definition in 
Chapter 18 Section 3.0 of the County Code).  A building permit will be required.   
 
William D. Fritz, AICP 
Development Process Manager/Ombudsman 
434-296-5823 ext 3242 
 

From: Gabe Elias  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 11:09 AM 
To: Bill Fritz <BFRITZ@albemarle.org>; Anthony Bessette <abessette@albemarle.org> 
Subject: P25: Peters Mountain - exempt colocation? 
 
Bill, 
Can you please confirm for me (and Anthony in CAO) that Peters will not require the SUP amendment? We’re working 
on the MOA process and need to confirm that’s the only thing we need to amend…no special use, no other special 
zoning reviews, etc. 
 
Thanks! 
-gabe 
 
Gabe Elias, ENP 
ECC Systems Manager 
Charlottesville – UVA – Albemarle County Emergency Communications Center 
Past President, Virginia APCO 
434-202-4060 
 


